OFF-HIGHWAY MOTOR VEHICLE RECREATION COMMISSION

COMMISSION MEMBERS

Patricia Ureña, *Chair*Roger Salazar, Vice Chair
Kathleen Anderson
Shaun Flanigan
Tom Lemmon
Nicholas Mueller
Edward Patrovsky
Tommy Randle
Diane Ross-Leech

September 28, 2023

Oceano Dunes District Attention: Kevin Pearce 340 James Way, Ste 270 Pismo Beach, CA 93449-2894

Dear Oceano Dunes District Employees.

Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission Statement of Support:

The Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission is very pleased that the public and members of the off-highway vehicle community can continue to ride, camp and otherwise enjoy the Oceano Dunes State Vehicular Recreation Area now and in the future. We look forward to continuing the work with our local, state and federal agency partners as they assist our State Parks team.

The Commission also wants to recognize the Oceano Dunes District employees for their commitment to managing the operation. We appreciate the updates and insightful presentations provided at each meeting.

Patricia Urena, Chair

Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission